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Earlier this week the children went for a walk looking for the range 
of plants and flowers that are growing around the local area. 
However, the weather recently has not been on our side and on 
this day, it had previously been raining hard and a cold frost had 
arrived. This left us with very little plants to find!  
 
The weather this weekend is looking good, Sunday even shows 
sunshine!  
 
Please can you find time to pop out for a walk this weekend and 
perhaps go a little further than we could and tally the flowers you 
find, maybe you have some in your own garden?  
 
We are sending the children home with a blank tally chart, they can 
then draw and label the plants they find and tally up how many 
they have seen.  
 
The collection of these are crucial for our next science session when 
we will be looking at this data and turning it into a graph for 
analysis.  
 
Thank you for your ongoing support 
 
The Year 2 Team  


